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Attorney Andrew J. Freedman was interviewed for the article “High Expectations for
DASA,” which appears in Buffalo Law Journal’s special report on education law,
published September 23. In the article, Mr. Freedman discusses the merits of New
York State’s Dignity for All Students Act (DASA), which aims to curb bullying in
schools.


